Dear Dr. Riley,

We think indeed that it would be great to have a joint meeting in Warwick in 1999.

It would be nice if the Scandinavians also wish to take part.

Does your society have already suggestions for subjects for the meeting and organisers of some sessions?

It is probably still a little bit to early for those details, isn't it?

Just let me know whenever we will have to discuss further steps.

Best regards,

Lodewijk Tielens, chairman of the Scientific Committee of the Dutch Society for Parasitology

Dr. A.G.M. Tielens Laboratory of Veterinary Biochemistry Utrecht University P.O.Box 80176 3508 TD Utrecht The Netherlands

tel:□(+31 30) 2535380 fax:□(+31 30) 2535492 e-mail:□tielens@biochem.dgk.ruu.nl
